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04/02/2019  14:32:552018/5694/P COMMNT The Heath & 

Hampstead Society

Objection from:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY:

Not being satisfied with the permission obtained for a large house on a small site in 2015 the applicants now 

wish to over-develop the site.

The extra floor will create overlooking, and lack of privacy to No. 7 Redington Gardens in particular.

The design quality is not sufficient for this Conservation Area and the excessive use of glass will create light 

pollution and serious disturbance to the very important adjacent Green Corridor.

Too large and detracts from the Conservation Area.

Please refuse.
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